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Traffic switch to occur on November 5
Due to weather conditions, the traffic switch originally 
scheduled to occur last night on SR 76 in the Bonsall 
area has been rescheduled for Thursday night. During 
the switch, the traffic flow on the highway between 
South Mission Road and Flowerwood Lane will shift from 
the existing lanes on the north side of the highway to 
the newly constructed lanes on the south side. 

In preparation for the switch, crews will temporarily 
close access from SR 76 to several streets: South 
Mission Road, Sweetgrass Lane, Ramona Drive, Calle Del 
Vuelta, and Via Monserate from 11 p.m. on Thursday, 
November 5, to 5 a.m. on Friday, November 6. Full 
access to SR 76 from the affected streets, except for Via 
Monserate, will be restored by 5 a.m., Friday, November 
6. Via Monserate will remain closed for approximately 
two weeks, November 5 – 23, as crews work on the 
intersection. During this time, please use the Ramona 
Drive detour shown on the map. 

This traffic switch will allow crews to construct and 
pave the north side of the highway. Caltrans will keep 
one westbound and one eastbound lane open between 
South Mission Road and Flowerwood Lane during the 
traffic switch. The traffic switch schedule is subject to 
change due to weather conditions. 

Motorists are urged to slow down and use caution as 
they become accustomed to the roadway.
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The intersection of SR 76 
and Via Monserate will 
be closed temporarily for 
approximately 2 weeks. 
Residents should use
Ramona Drive as a detour.

Temporary Closure: 

Nov. 5-23 

https://twitter.com/sandag
https://twitter.com/sdcaltrans
https://www.youtube.com/user/SANDAGREGION
https://www.youtube.com/user/CaltransVideo
https://www.facebook.com/CaltransDistrict11

